
Date: March 3, 2015 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 

Re:  Request Change in Identification 

Dear Examiner, 

This change of identification request applies for FCC ID: RI7HE910 as established in 47CFR 2.933(b) 
for a currently approved device.  This application by Quake Global, Inc. will establish a new FCC ID: 
PB5HE910 for purpose of marketing.  The original grant to Telit will remain in effect per 2.933(b). 

1. The original identification is FCC ID: RI7HE910

2. The original grant date is 03/13/2012

3. The equipment is electrically identical, only application and FCC ID are different

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device

5. Exterior photographs are included in this application

Sincerely, 

Name: Darrin Calin 
Title: VP-Operations 
On behalf of Quake Global, Inc. 

Phone: (858) 277-7290 ext. 228


